
 

 

 
 
 
 

We Need Your Help to Get Foundation Grants! 
 

Dear GGP Parents, 
 
The Board of Directors of GGP is expanding its efforts to raise funding from private foundations, corporations, and other 
organizations that support arts and youth programs. These funds will be used to expand scholarship programs for GGP 
students, and assure a sustainable development for GGP. 
 
The funders for most of these grants require up-to-date demographic information on the students and families who are 
participating in the GGP music program. 
 
Please fill out this form completely (one per family) and return it to GGP. You can drop off the form at a rehearsal, 
mail it to GGP at P.O. Box 170301, San Francisco, CA 94117, or e-mail a scan of both sides of your completed 
form to office@ggph.org.  
 
The information you supply on this form will be kept confidential and will only be used in the aggregate.  No personal 
information will be shared. The funding organizations are interested in the overall orchestra profile, not any specific family. 
This information will only be used for raising money from outside organizations.  
 
If you have any questions about this form or GGP fundraising activities, please feel free to call our office at 415-294-0656. 
Thank you for your participation in our efforts to raise funds for GGP. 
 
 
1. For each family member enrolled in GGP please complete the appropriate boxes below. 
 

 
 Gender Age Type of school enrolled in 

Does the student’s 
school offer an 

orchestra program? 

Student 1 □ Male  
□ Female 

 

 
 

□ < 6 years 
□ 7-8 years 
□ 9-10 years 
□ 11-12 years 

□ 13-14 years  
□ 15-18 years 

□ > 18 years 

□ Public  

□ Independent private  

□ Parochial  

□ Home-based  

 

□ Yes 

□ No 

 

Student 2 □ Male 
□ Female 

 

 

□ < 6 years 
□ 7-8 years 
□ 9-10 years 
□ 11-12 years 

□ 13-14 years  
□ 15-18 years 

□ >18 years 

□ Public school 

□ Independent private 

school 

□ Parochial school 

□ Home-based school 

 

□ Yes 

□ No 

 

 
If you have more than 2 students, please copy this page and include information on your additional children. 

 
(Please turn this form over and complete the following side.) 

  

mailto:office@ggph.org


 

2. Where is your family’s primary residence? (Please check one)  
 

□ City of San Francisco 

□ San Mateo County 

□ Marin County 

□ East Bay 
 
 
 
3. Which of the following categories best describes your employment status and that of your student’s other 

parent? (Please check one box only for each parent)  

 
 

4. What was your total household income (before taxes) for the last calendar year? Please include all income 
received from anyone over the age of 18 in your household? (Please check only one box)  

 

□ < $20,000 

□ $20,000 to $35,000 

□ $35,001 to $50,000 

□ $50,001 to $75,000 

□ $75,001 to $100,000 

□ $100,000 to $150,000 

□ $150,000 to $200,000 

□ $200,000 to $250,000 

□ > $250,000 

□ Prefer not to indicate 

 
 

 
5. What race or ethnicity best describes the student(s) that you have enrolled in the GGP? (Please check only one)  

 

□ White 

□ Black/African-American 

□ Hispanic/Latino 

□ American Indian or Alaskan/Canadian Native 

□ Asian/Chinese 

□ Asian/Japanese 

□ Asian/Southeast Asian 

□ Pacific Islander or Native Hawaiian 

□ Other Asian 
□ Mixed Race 

□ Prefer not to indicate 

 

 
 

6. Were either you or your spouse born outside the United States?  
 

□ I was born outside the US, but not my spouse 

□ My spouse was born in the US, but not me 

□ Both I and my spouse were born in the US 

□ Neither I or my spouse were born in the US 

 
 

 
Thank you for supporting the Golden Gate Philharmonic’s foundation and fundraising activities.  

 
Employed, 

working  
full-time 

Employed, 
working  
part-time 

Not employed, 
looking for 

work 

Not employed, 
not looking for 

work 
Retired 

Disabled/Not 
Able to Work 

Student 

You □ □ □ □ □ □ □ 

Other Parent □ □ □ □ □ □ □ 


